
 

 

American Disposal Company, Inc. 

d/b/a Vashon Disposal  

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA 98371 

 

June 5, 2017 

 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:   Records Center 

P.O. Box 47250 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re:  Revision to Recycling Program Description, tariff item 100, Page 23, for American 

Disposal Company, Inc., d/b/a Vashon Disposal, G-87 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

On behalf of American Disposal Company, Inc., please find revised tariff page 23.  

Vashon Disposal will begin providing 96 gallon roll carts to customers to replace the 

current 3-bin recycling system in October 2017.  There is no proposed change in the 

recycling rate at this time, only a change in the recycling program description on the 

above mentioned tariff page. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Heather Garland 

Pricing Manager 

 

Encl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telephone: (360) 695-4923, Fax: (360) 695-5091, email: heatherg@wcnx.org 


